
 

Monday 1
st

 June 2020 

Hello everyone,  

I hope you’ve had a happy half term.  

I haven’t done quite as much work this week and tried to find time 

to relax. I’ve continued to practise the guitar and am getting faster at 

changing chords more accurately. It’s very good for building up my 

finger muscles! 

My recipe books have been well used this week as I tried baking 

some new treats. I found an old book which I used lots when I was 

at university and reminisced as I made some of my old favourites 

too.   

I’ve spent lots of time outside ejoying the sunny weather in my 

garden. I’ve cleared out and tidied my shed and moved some flowers 

into a new raised bed. I’ve loved sitting in sunny and shady spots 

reading more this week too. 

When I was younger I used to love looking at and playing with my 

Grandma’s collection of buttons. I recently found a lovely idea of 

making a bunch of flowers from buttons, so I had a go. It took a 

few attempts to make them look neat and fit together well, but I was 

resilient and kept going. The final bunch looked lovely. I think I’ll 

give them to my Mummy when I next get to see her.  

We hope you will be able to try some of the activities in this week’s 

home learning. We honestly do love to hear from you so please try to 

email at least once a week to keep us updated with how you’re 

getting on at homelearning@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk  

I’m missing you all lots. Have a good week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden  
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